
 
 

WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT    
 

150 Goodrich Street     Pamela Kaminsky 
Iselin, NJ 08830                  Principal 
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December 15, 2020 

 

Kennedy Park Families: 

 

 I hope this letter finds you all well and healthy. We at Kennedy Park School #24, continue to 

appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this school year. 

 

Due to the impending snowstorm, Thursday, December 17th will be an asynchronous (not live 

instructional) day. In the event there are power and/or Internet outages teachers will be posting 

Thursday assignments, schedules, and information no later than Wednesday, December 16th by 

the evening in his/her virtual platforms. All in-person classes will work remotely on Thursday, 

December 17th and return for in-person on Friday, December 18th. 

In order for student attendance/participation to count for Thursday, December 17th, students will 

need to complete the designated assignment(s) given by the teacher no later than Monday, 

December 21st. 

 

Should there be disrupted internet connections or possible power outages, the following video is 

a quick example of how to save a Google type file to the local drive of a Chromebook and then 

be able to access those documents offline. https://youtu.be/UDAxr6nnVjo.  

 

If the student is not using a Chromebook and instead using a desktop, MacBook or laptop, they 

would save to the hard drive from that device and access the files from that device.  

 An iPad – they would also have to save to the files folder on the iPad – here are some links from 

Apple on how to save and access those files – 

 https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT206481  

https://support.apple.com/guide/ipad/view-files-and-folders-ipad49b77901/ipados  

 

 

If possible, students should download all materials needed for their Thursday, 12/17/20 lessons 

on Wednesday night. They should also make sure that their device is properly charged. 

The asynchronous day will allow students to continue the instructional learning, but also be able 

to enjoy the snow day! 

If you should have any questions or need assistance, please reach out via email to 

pamela.kaminsky@woodbridge.k12.nj.us or vandana.chakke@woodbridge.k12.nj.us  

 

Take care and be well. 

 

Best, 

Mrs. P. Kaminsky 
Building Principal, Kennedy Park School #24 
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